Brenda Fuglsang

Subject: FW: Rezone Reinhart Property

From: Wayne Goos [mailto:waygoos@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 8:38 PM

To: Brenda Fuglsang <BFuglsang@Ankenylowa.gov>
Subject: Re: Rezone Reinhart Property

Yes | would like it to be presented
Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 25, 2019, at 10:07 AM, Brenda Fuglsang <BFuglsang@ankenyiowa.gov> wrote:

Mr. Goos,

| am following up with you regarding the email that we received on December 29, 2018 regarding the Reinhart property. The
Plan and Zoning Commission will hear a rezoning request on Tuesday, March 5 at 6:30 p.m., City Hall, Council Chambers, 410 W.
1st Street.

Please let me know if you still would like for the email below to be presented to the Plan and Zoning Commission on the
rezoning.

Thank you,

Brenda Fuglsang

Plan and Zoning Commission Secretary

From: cityofankenyiowa@enotify.visioninternet.com
[mailto:cityofankenyiowa@enotify.visioninternet.com]
Sent: Saturday, December 29, 2018 10:32 AM

To: Webmaster <webmaster@Ankenylowa.gov>
Subject: Feedback for City of Ankeny

You have received this feedback from Wayne Goos < waygoos@aol.com > for the following
page:

https://www.ankenyiowa.gov/our-city/boards-and-commissions/plan-and-zoning-
commission

I received a petition to rezone Reihart Priperty, SE corner of NW State St and NW 36th St.
From R1 to R3. I am against this proposal. The area already has a large number of
multiple residential structures and does not need any more large structures in the area. I
urge your group to vote against this proposal. Thank you



